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Comments Having a facility like this on my doorstep is such a handy thing to have. With other sites having closed 
in recent years and Recycle Southern being a last remainer, I believe they need our help to grow. With 
the right supports and structures put in place to dampen noise, and dust etc. I don't see why there 
would be an issue. I live within a mile of the Elbridge site and I have to say, it's great to see a local 
company thriving. It's a Yes from me. In times of economic hardship, having a FREE hardcore disposal 
site at the top of my road is brilliant. They are a company that I'm sure will care about the local 
community and surrounding areas, along with the wildlife. Being a recycling company it works in their 
favour to promote sustainability. 

Received 20/06/2023 19:26:04

Attachments


